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WB 9th December 2024, Celebrations: Christmas Around the world 

 

 

                                          

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

We have been learning about Christmas around the World this week. I showed the children 

a couple of webpages that they might want to explore further at home. The children can 

play games, watch video’s and track Santa’s journey on Christmas Eve. I did tell them that he 

will only come to their house when they are asleep! They are both age appropriate sites. 

Where Does Santa Claus Live? | The Elf on the Shelf 

Official NORAD Tracks Santa 

We have coloured in a map of the world and drawn Santa’s journey from the North Pole to 

the United Kingdom. We have made lots of Christmas crafts, including reindeer and 

Silhouettes paintings of Christmas shapes. 

The Pantomime was brilliant on Monday and the Wrens shouted, screamed and laughed. 

They loved it.  

We also enjoyed a lovely Christmas dinner wearing our Christmas jumpers.  

 

 

https://elfontheshelf.com/blog/where-santa-lives/
https://www.noradsanta.org/en/

